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I have the pleasure of informing you that on June 28-30, 2005, the Commission on
the Environment of the Senate of the Italian Republic, chaired by Senator Emidio Novi,
will pay a visit to Denmark.

The objective of the visit is to achieve an evaluation of the Danish environmental
politics, with special focus on aspects concerning recycling.

The Commission would like to meet the Commission on Environment and Planning
of the Folketing during the 29" of June and possibly also to visit the Danish Parliament.
Other activities will be a short meeting with the Danish Minister for the Environment
and a visit to a recycling plant provided with technology for energy exploitation.

While looking forward to receiving your kind reply, I send you my best regards.

Roberto Di Leo

To:  Mr. Christian Wedell-Neergaard .
Chairman of the Commission for
Environment and Planning

All members of the Commission for
Environment and Planning

c.c. Commission Secretary Mr. Jargen Bjelskou
Folketinget
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